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Several Auxiliary Services departments are currently undergoing
updates and improvements to better serve you!

Visit our website for up-to-date information - Pardon Our Progress

 

Dining & Parking Renovations
Renovations are still underway at Starbucks and Chick-fil-A in the Russell Union. The entirety of the
 Russell Union is closed for the duration of the summer. We apologize for any inconvenience, and
 we look forward to serving you in our updated storefronts!

Parking lot improvements in North Lot 21 are moving along as well. While there is no access to this
 end of the parking lot for the summer, parking is still available on the south end of the lot. You can
 expect improved traffic flow and parking at the end of this project!

Construction will soon start on improvements to the sidewalk and greenery on the Chandler Road
 side of Dining Commons. Please be mindful of the reduced sidewalk space and be cautious when
 making your way around the building.
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http://auxiliary.georgiasouthern.edu/pardon-our-progress
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ATM Relocation (BoA)
ATMs have been relocated to the front of Dining
 Commons directly across from the entry turnstiles. We
 are still working diligently with Bank of America to secure
 a new ATM for the new location. Last week, Auxiliary
 Services representatives met with the
 telecommunications company responsible for installing
 infrastructure for Bank of America's ATM. More
 information will be available soon.

Tech Corner Website Update
Tech Corner's eCommerce systems have been updated
 to the latest version, and they will be rolling out new
 updates to their website over the next couple of weeks.
 Please bear with them as they make your online
 shopping experience more enjoyable. If you have any
 questions, please call them at (912) 478-7744. Tech
 Corner is open this summer Monday - Friday, 
8 a.m. - 5 p.m. Plus, make sure to visit
 www.GSTechCorner.com to view their new website!

University Store POS Update
University Store's Point of Sale (POS) system as well as
 website, GSUStore.com, will be undergoing an update
 over the next few weeks. During this transition, the
 website may be down and some services may not be
 available. These updates should be in place as of June
 12, but please be mindful that they are transitioning to a
 new system and website to better serve our campus
 community. We appreciate your patience as they make
 updates to better serve their customers!

http://your.website.address.here/
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Click any of these icons to follow us on social
 media for up-to-date information:

   

http://wwww.facebook.com/GSUAuxiliary
http://www.twitter.com/gsuauxserv
http://www.instagram.com/gsuauxserv/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCb2vTWM24NsWP3KfGNZWitw
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